
July 23, 2020 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

Dear Members: 

Re:  Common Council File Number 200186 

Attached are written objections to file number 200186, Motion relating to the recommendations of 

the Licenses Committee relative to licenses, relating to a recommendation of: 

Nonrenewal, based upon the second nonappearance of the Class B Tavern and Public 

Entertainment Premises licenses for Brenda Salas for the premises located at 2078 S 8th St (“El 

Coqui Bar”) in the 12th aldermanic district. 

This matter will be heard by the full Council at its Tuesday, July 28, 2020 meeting.   Pursuant to 

City Ordinances, a roll call vote will be taken to confirm that all members have read the attached 

statement and materials. 

Respectfully, 

Milele Coggs, Chair 

Licenses Committee 

cc:  All Council Members 

       City Attorney’s Office 

       Common Council/City Clerk – License Division 

       CCF 200186 
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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Brenda Salas <bsalas756@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 2:48 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim
Cc: Kuether-Steele, Molly
Subject: License Renewal.

Good afternoon my name is Brenda Salas I am the owner of El Coqui Bar LLC on 2078 south 8th Street. I was 
wondering what I need to do to be able to speak to the Common Council about my renewal I did have a meeting 
on the 10th of July but it was cancelled and the they sent me another meeting but didn't recieve it cause it was 
sent back to sender I called and a lady named Karen spoke to me and told me to call and change my address so I 
can recieve my letters at my residential address so I did that. So I would like to speak to them so I can get my 
renewal.  


